
INDONESIA CELEBRATES 79TH ANNIVERSARY OF INDEPENDENCE
Friday, 06 September 2024

PAGASA was invited by the Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia on its

 Special Occasion on the eve of 5 September 2024 to Dusit Thani Hotel.

 PAGASA's STC met up with Mr. Mar2tin Pandapotan, Commercial Attache of the

 Indonesian Embassy. He wants to invite PAGASA Members to their Expo in

 Jakarta from 9-12 Oct. 2024.

   

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 14 August, 2025, 06:29


